
PBA BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
ANNUAL RETREAT 

 

The Board of Directors held 
its annual retreat on June 
11, 2016.  The Rev. Dr. Jeff 
Woods, Associate General 
Secretary for Regional 
Ministries was the facilitator.   
 
Plans were developed for the 
Region wide re-affirmation of 
the Baptist Principle of 
Association and the 
strengthening of the bonds 
between our congregations.   
 
The Board is preparing for 
the 310th anniversary of the 
PBA in 2017. 

Rev. Dr. Jeff Woods 


